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LTCH QRP Annual Update Table for Reporting Assessment-Based QM and standardized patient 
assessment data elements Affecting FY 2023 posted 

An update to the Long-Term Care Hospital Quality Reporting Program (LTCH QRP) Annual Update (i.e. Annual 
Payment Update [APU]) Table for Reporting Assessment-Based quality measures (QMs) and standardized 
patient assessment data elements to the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) is now available. 
This document has been updated to reflect the data elements required to meet the APU minimum data 
completion threshold for Fiscal Year (FY) 2023. Additionally, an update to the LTCH QRP Data Collection and 
Final Submission Deadlines for the FY 2023 LTCH QRP is available. This document has been updated to 
reflect the data collection and final submission deadlines required to meet the APU minimum data completion 
threshold for FY 2023 and can be found in the Downloads section of this webpage. 

 




